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Can you believe school is back in session already?  This summer seemed to fly by.  I can’t 
believe how many things talking about Christmas I have seen already.  I’m not ready for it to be 
cold yet, but I must admit, I love Fall the best.  Cooler weather, football games, the changing of 
the leaves…  It doesn’t get any better than that for me.  
 
I am so looking forward to our retreat this weekend!  If 
you are attending, I’m excited to sew with you!  If you 
aren’t, we will miss you!  We will be having a mini guild 
meeting on Friday night, August 20th at 6:00 PM at the 
Midway Community Center, if you would like to join us. 
 
 
For our September meeting, I’m going to shift gears a little bit from the schedule and we are 
going to talk about quilt labels, and all of the different ways to create them. I originally planned 
to do this as a demo at the retreat, but I think it will be better as a demo during our meeting. 
 
For our Sew n Tell Challenge for September, I want to see your non-quilty/sewing projects. I 
know there is a lot of talent in things other than quilting and sewing, and I want to see it!  
 

Happy Sewing, and see you in September! 
 

Ali 
 

Our Guild Meeting will be at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Thursday, September 
2nd, from 6PM to 8 PM in person and via Zoom. 
 
Note:  This is a recurring meeting, so the link will be the same for all of 2021.   This 
is the Zoom meeting link: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09 

 
Meeting ID: 840 5376 8159 

Passcode: 179215 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09


Midway Swiss Days Opportunity 

 

Midway Swiss Days!  Are you interested in joining up for a booth at Swiss Days 
on September 3 & 4, 2021?  We are looking for people to participate with 
handmade items to sell.  If you just want to be part of the fun, we could use 
some help working shifts in the booth itself.  For further questions, please 
contact Kim Plavan 760-504-3110 or kimplavan@gmail.com.   

 
 

Utah Quilt Guild News 

 
Don't forget to take a trip to the Springville Art Museum and see all of the 
beautiful quilts that are on display there.  We have some amazing quilters 
in this area.  Check their website for the hours that the museum is 
open.  This is a free event and goes to September 18.  The museum is 
closed on Sundays and Mondays. 
 

Quilt Fest is fast approaching and hopefully you will 
also drive up for a day and see the big quilt show, visit 
the vendors and everything else that is going on.  It will 
be at the Davis Convention Center in Layton, 
September 15-18. 
 
Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com  
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